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Valley Schools
VSEBT Annual Conference
February 6, 2015

Heard Museum
2301 North Central Avenue
Phoenix, Arizona  85004


Members of Glendale Elementary School District’s Trust Board will attend the VSEBT Annual Conference February 6, 2015, at the Heard Museum in Phoenix.    Members who will be in attendance include:  Mr. Lee Peterson, Ms. Cathey Mayes and Ms. Bolognini.  Trust Board business will not be discussed during the event.

